

UNITED FARM WORKERS

30172 Garces Hwy• P.O. Box 130 • Delano, CA 93216 Telephone: (661) 725-9730 • Fax: (661) 725-2135 • www.ufw.org

September 27, 2013

Dear Dean Walsh,

We are writing to advise you of our intention to file with the Agricultural Labor Relations Board to "take access" on 100 of the largest farming operations on October 3, 4, and 5 including yours.

Before you react...

We are taking this action to contact farm workers regarding bi-partisan federal legislation to reform national immigration policy. Indeed, October 5 is a day of national mobilization in support of immigration reform.

While the UFW and agricultural employers have a long history of disagreement, we have worked together on immigration reform for the last several years. The same is true of our relationship with many Republican members of the House and Senate.

We hope you will inform your supervisory personnel of our intentions. We look forward to their cooperation in "Harvesting the American Dream."

Armando Elenes

National Vice President United Farm Workers